
 

 
SYSTEM UPDATE REMINDER   

Greetings,  
 
The WyoCloud Team wanted to send a fourth reminder that WyoCloud Financial Management, HCM, and Business Intelligence will be unavailable for 
the system upgrade beginning at 5:00 p.m. today, Friday, February 15.  The system will be unavailable through Monday, February 18 at 8:00am. 
Information on changes coming with the upgrade can be found here.  
 
Thanks,  
 
The WyoCloud Team  

  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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